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March 8, 2022 
 
 

Re: Member of Keiser University’s Advisory Board  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board because I believe it is important for 
community leaders to provide feedback on the skills needed in today’s workforce.  This 
feedback helps influence the courses and curricula made available to students.  Keiser 
University uses these insights to help prepare its students to become graduates that are 
desirable and qualified job candidates. 
 
As demand for skilled, technical applicants grows, it is essential for educational institutions 
to be aware of current and future industry trends in order to turn that knowledge into 
programs that offer relevant real-world applications for their students.   
 
It has been my pleasure to serve on the Keiser Advisory Board for the past two years. I look 
forward to the discussions we have celebrating the successes of each graduating class and 
how we can further develop Keiser’s technical programs to continue preparing job 
candidates that are capable and ready to contribute to our community.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kala Cadwell  
Director, Compliance Courseware Program 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


